City of Colusa Public Notice

City of Colusa Road Work Begins Thursday, July 10,
2025

The City of Colusa will begin street resurfacing work on Thursday, July 10,

2025, as part of its ongoing effort to maintain and improve local roadways.
Work will continue through Tuesday, July 15, 2025, following the attached

schedule.

This street maintenance project will utilize Recycled Asphalt Concrete
(RAC) and is funded through Measure B and a CalRecycle Rubberized
Pavement Grant.

In conjunction with the street work, tree maintenance will be performed in
project areas to lift the canopy and improve line-of-sight and clearance for
vehicles and pedestrians.

Residents are advised to observe all posted signage and traffic control for
the safety of workers and the public. Some temporary closures or limited
access may occur during active work hours.

We appreciate your patience and cooperation as we work to enhance the

safety and durability of our streets.

For questions, please contact City Hall at (530) 458-4740, email
citymanager@cityofcolusa.gov, or visit www.cityofcolusa.com.



